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Student Notification: B.S. in Multimedia Journalism

This email is to inform to you that as of June 30, 2023, the Bachelor of Science in
Multimedia Journalism, in which you are currently enrolled, was discontinued for
incoming students by the Arkansas Department of Education. Arkansas Code §6-61-
214 requires that the Arkansas Higher Education Coordinating Board (AHECB) review

existing academic programs and occasionally the Board recommends a program be
discontinued due to low enroliment.

We want to assure you that you will be able to complete your degree in this
program as long as you remain continuously enrolled at A-State and are making
progress towards completion of this major. Please work with your advisor to




develop a graduation plan and map out the courses you will need to complete your
degree

We are dedicated in helping you complete your current degree or transitioning to
another if that is a better fit for you We are excited to announce that this program is
being redesigned in a newly configured format and more information will be
forthcoming

If you have any questions, | encourage you to reach out to Dr Jill Simons, Associate
Dean of Student Affairs in the College of Liberal Arts and Communication The CLAC
Student Resource Center is at your service to assist you in this and other matters

My best

Brad Rawlins, Ph.D.

Professor and Interim Dean
College of Liberal Arts & Communication
brawlins@AState.edu
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